
PUNJABI UNIVERSITY, PATIALA 

 

ONLINE COUNSELLING NOTICE FOR OTHER STATES STUDENTS 

FOR ITEP B.A. B.ED. COURSE 

 

The counselling for admission to Four year ITEP B.A. B.Ed. Course (Secondary 

Stage) is being done by Department of Education and Community Service, Punjabi 

University, Patiala. There is a provision of online counselling for the applicants of 

this course who are from other states (outside Punjab) on August 16, 2024. The 

admission to this course at Department of Education and Community Service, 

Punjabi University, Patiala will be done on the basis of the marks obtained in NCET, 

2024. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, KINDLY CONTACT MENTIONED BELOW ANY NO.'S:- 

1. HEAD OF THE DEPARMENT: 9914200649  

2. OTHERS NO. OF THE DEPARTMENT: 9814559039, 9914700063, 9592901848 

 

Sd/- 

Head 

Department of Education  

and Community Service, 

Punjabi University, Patiala. 

 


